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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Trim Trail 
 
You will have noticed that our trim trail has been fenced off for some weeks now.  There were two 
separate accidents that resulted in broken bones.  As a result of these, I opted to bring forward the 
annual safety inspection by a few weeks. 
 
The inspection showed a number of faults with the trim trail and the advice given was that it must 
not be used until they can be rectified. 
 
I am now waiting on a cost to repair, replace or remove.  The school business manager has been 
chasing this cost up with the company and we await their response. 
 
I will update you further once I know the costs involved. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Nova Scott 
Head Teacher 
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